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Dear Dr. Valdez-Aguilar:

You have been identified as a highly qualified reviewer for the manuscript noted above.
This paper has been submitted for potential publication in HortTechnology, a joumal of the
American Society for Horticultural Science. Would you be willing/able to review this

manu§uipt?

To accept or decline this invitation, click on the URL link above; follow the RED arrows to
view the manuscript. Please note that both the paper and the official review form are online;
nothing will be mailed to you.

If you agree to review this manuscript, we ask that you provide an evaluation within 3

weeks (21 days).

If you have any questions or need more information, please respond to this e-mail.

Thank you for your support of horticultural science and ASHS. Your efforts are crucial to
the success of HortTechnology.

Sincerely,

Neal De Vos

Neal E. De Vos, PhD, CPH
Editor in Chief


